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February 28, 2008 

 

 

 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 

City of Racine 

Racine City Hall 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 

I hereby request that a full time, full benefit, limited term position be created for the Healthy Birth 

Outcomes Program Coordinator.  The position will be fully funded by the $250,000 allocated annually 

to the City of Racine from the State of Wisconsin for the day-to-day coordination of the Healthy Birth 

Outcomes Program.  The term of the position will be determined by the availability of funds from the 

State of Wisconsin allocated to combat infant mortality in the City of Racine. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Janelle M. Grammer 

Public Health Administrator 
 

 


